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A conservation landscape or Bayscape is
the practice of modifying the land in a
way that incorporates environmentally
sensitive design and non-invasive
native plants to create a diverse
landscape that helps to protect clean

air and water and support wildlife.

Conservation landscaping provides
benefits in the form of clean air and
water, supporting wildlife, and
supporting a more beautiful and

healthier human environment.

Tree Protection

The mature canopy of trees has an extensive root system; tree protection zones
were established around each tree and these areas were simply mulched.

Soil Restoration

For the majority of the conservation landscaping area, the soil was decompacted
using a mechanical aerovator, it was top-dressed with 2” of compost and biochar
and then the soil amendment was worked into the soil using rakes and hoes

Native Plantings

Dozens of species of native plants were planted throughout the conservation

landscaping area.






Tree protection Conservation Total Area

Bed Area Landscape Area (square feet)
(square feet) (square feet)
1 1700 1500 3200
2 2900 2500 5400
3 660 2670 3330
4 990 1650 2640

Total 5260 6670 11930







On July 28th, our community members,
project partners, and donors gathered to
celebrate Howard EcoWork's successful
project at the Symphony Woods site. In
addition to crew-led tours of the beautiful
new gardens, the event entailed a
wonderful speech by County Executive
Calvin Ball, touching on the importance of

youth jobs, sustainability, and open space.

Ellen Flynn Giles (pictured on the right), an
Inner Arbor Trust Board Member, spoke
passionately about the ability of this
project to help with stream restoration and
ecological sustainability. The trails and
gardens, she says, will maintain the
integrity of the site, while drawing people

in from the highway and surrounding areas.

Chair of the Columbia Association Board and
member of the Columbia Art Center Advisory
Committee, Janet Evans (middle) is thrilled that
this project is finally coming to fruition, since
the land has been underutilized for so long.
Janet especially loves the welcoming perennial
gardens and the new trails, which, she says,
will make the public space more accessible and

help preserve the green space.




